
Are you concerned
about your child's

mental health?

Scan the QR code below to refer your
concern to Hove Learning Federation's
Mental Health Lead. Link also available

on our school website.

Anxiety
Low mood
Difficulties regulating emotions
Self esteem and confidence
Sleep difficulties
Fears and phobias
Separation, loss and bereavement

Naomi Miller (Mental Health Lead)
will contact you within a week of

your referral.
New referrals will be discussed at half
termly triage meetings and support

allocated.
NB: If you have an urgent concern about a child's

mental health please call 0300 304 0061 during office
hours or 0300 5000 101 outside of office hours.





